

October 9, 2020

Mr. Dennis C. Polio Fairfield County Sports Car Club 259 High Plains Drive Orange, CT 06477

Dear Mr. Polio,

On behalf of Special Olympics Connecticut and the athletes and Unified Sports<sup>®</sup> partners who will benefit from your generosity, thank you for your gift of \$11,320.00, which was received on 10/5/2020 for the Law Enforcement Torch Run. Your donation will support our year-round programs and truly make a difference. For that, we are extremely grateful!

Thank you for helping us showcase what our athletes CAN do. And they can do so much — from exceling in gymnastics, soccer and powerlifting to leading the organization as members of our Board of Directors!

By offering training and competitions in 26 Olympic-style sports, we provide adults and children with intellectual disabilities many ways to get involved in their communities and become respected members of society.

Because of your gift, we will reach the next level of excellence in providing sports training, health screenings and resources to more than 12,000 participants. It will also assist us in enhancing the athlete experience on and off the playing field. In addition, it will fulfill our mission to provide athletes with continuing opportunities to develop physical fitness, demonstrate courage, experience joy and participate in a sharing of gifts, skills and friendship.

Thank you for helping us transform lives and create a better world by fostering acceptance and inclusion for all.

Sincerely,

Robert "Beau" Doherty

President

This letter is your receipt. No goods and/or services were provided by the organization in exchange for this donation.

Federal Tax ID# 23-7099756



